MEMO TO: Robin

FROM: Dr. Blackburn

Thanks for your notes. Things are still frantic here and I may not answer til I see you. But let's meet every day I'm there (May 3, 4, 5) and see how its going. I'm glad you're going to get your degree. Its good for your ego, and a good insurance policy.

Incidentally, we are virtually guaranted to carry out some CDP ECG analyses into 1974, so that should not be a suarce of insecurity to anyone. I expect we will be obliged to have a small operation more or less indefinitely. The computers aren't moving that fast.

HB/rs

Dictated from Geneva

and were still som in 2005!